
Hello, 

I am writing in support of Oregon Senate Bill 584. It is imperative for people with disabilities to have access to healthcare. I 
personally know many people with disabilities that struggle to maintain work, pursue advancements in their jobs, while maintaining 
affordable healthcare. Oftentimes, it comes down to choosing a job, or healthcare. The current limitations in regards income place 
many people in a difficult position, where a promotion or a raise may make them ineligible for medicaid, while still being unable to 
afford reliable, effective, quality health care. I urge you to PASS Oregon Senate bill 584, to ensure that Oregon is a place where 
people with disabilities are well taken care of. 

Thank you, 
Carrie Morton


